
You are invited... 
to a community meeting to learn about possible soil contamination and planned soil testing. 

 
The Department of Ecology and the Port of Ridgefield are studying soil contamination in yards in Ridgefield.                 
This spring, we plan to test soil in yards in the neighborhood south of Maple St and north of Mill St, between Main 
Ave and Railroad Ave (see map). We will be testing for dioxins, which are toxic chemicals that can harm your health. 
 
This is part of the Port’s ongoing work to clean up contamination from Pacific Wood Treating under a legal          
agreement with Ecology. Most of the dioxins in neighborhood soil likely came from air-born dust while Pacific Wood 
Treating was operating. To learn more, please join us at a community meeting on Tuesday, March 10, 2015.  

Community Meeting  

March 10, 2015  5:00 - 7:00 pm 
Ridgefield Community Center  210 N Main St, Ridgefield, WA 98642 

Agenda 

5:00-5:45 pm   Open house and discussions with staff 
5:45-6:30 pm   Presentation with question and answer session 
6:30-7:00 pm   Open house and discussions with staff 

Questions?  

If you have questions or are unable to attend, please contact         
Craig Rankine at (360) 690-4795 or Craig.Rankine@ecy.wa.gov 

For More Information  Ecology’s Toxics Cleanup Website 

https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/gsp/Sitepage.aspx?csid=3020 
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